
2023 Dallas Parks and Recreation Spring 

Baseball/Softball Information 

 

• Registration is available from February 1st – March 1st.  

 

• Registration forms can be found at Town Hall or at www.dallasnc.net. 

Registration forms and payment can be submitted at Town Hall (210 

N. Holland St.) 

 

• All card usage (in person and over the phone) for payment is subject 

to a convenience fee. 

 

• All practices will be held at Carr Elementary School. Practices will 

begin around the end of March. 

 

• Baseball games will be held mostly at Carr Elementary School. 

Softball games will be held at Ferguson Park and Martha Rivers Park 

in Gastonia.   

 

• Jersey, pants, socks, hat and belt will be provided for all participants. 

Players will be required to have their own baseball equipment (glove, 

bat, batting helmet, batting gloves, etc.) 

 

• If you have any remaining questions, please contact Nick Daniello at 

704-922-3176 ext. 234 or by email at ndaniello@dallasnc.net. 

 

http://www.dallasnc.net/

